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The Covid pandemic continues to pose a serious health risk to the community even though a large
percentage of the ACT’s population has been vaccinated. Covid-19 variants have become an
ongoing issue.

For your own safety and that of other patrons, please continue to follow these general guidelines
when visiting the Harmonie German Club for choir rehearsals:

FOLLOW MEDICAL HEALTH ADVICE
e Please refer to the ACT Government’s website covid19.act.gov.au for up-to-date
information.
¢ Do not visit the Harmonie German Club if:
- you experience flu-like symptoms
- you have recently tested positive to Covid-19

MAINTAIN GOOD HAND HYGIENE
¢ Wash hands frequently and use hand-sanitising stations where available.

PHYSICAL DISTANCING
e Continue to maintain an appropriate physical distance wherever possible.

Choral practice by nature carries a higher risk for spreading airborne diseases, therefore these
additional choir-specific rules should be followed:

e Choristers are responsible for assessing their own health.
Anyone who is not feeling 100% well is asked NOT to come to rehearsals.
Mask-wearing is optional (although not really practical while singing)

¢ Adequate ventilation will be provided by opening doors/windows whenever possible.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR UNDERSTANDING AND YOUR COOPERATION!


http://covid19.act.gov.au/

